
 

 

6-7-22 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

At this time of year, staff and children are thinking about transition to their next class, their next 

teacher or their next school.  It is an exciting and sometimes a slightly anxious time for children.  

Hopefully today your child has had a chance to meet and be introduced to their new teacher.   

 

This term we are saying goodbye to Mr Ryan who has been unwell since January and has decided 

to reduce his teaching commitments.  I have known Mr Ryan for over 16 years, when I was 

headteacher of another local school.  During this time, his calm approach and dedication to the 

profession have been exemplary.  He will continue to be available to do some supply so we will see 

him return at some point in the next academic year.  Yesterday, we were fortunate to appoint a 

new teacher to St. Bridget’s and Ms. Marr will be working in Year 3 from September. Below is the 

list of the class teachers for September. 

 

 

 

 

 

St Bridget’s C of E Primary School 
 

St Bridget’s Lane, 
West Kirby, 

Wirral CH48 3JT 
Tel: 0151 625 7652  

Headteacher: Mr Neil Le Feuvre  
Email: schooloffice@stbridgets.wirral.sch.uk 

Website: https://st-bridgets.eschools.co.uk/website  
                   

“Love your neighbour as yourself.” 
Luke 10:27 

Current class Current Teacher New class New teacher 

Ladybirds Mrs. Ashton Class 1 Miss. Sadler-Jones 

Bumblebee Miss. Cotterell Class 2 Mrs. Ashton 

Class 1 Miss. Sadler-Jones Class 3 Mrs. Nickson 

Class 2 Mrs. Neal Class 4 Miss. English 

Class 3 Mrs. Nickson Class 5 Mrs. Lacey/Miss. Marr 

Class 4 Miss. English Class 6 Miss. Kirkby 

Class 5 Mrs. Lacey/Mr. Ryan Class 8  Miss. Job 

Class 6 Miss. Kirkby Class 7 Mrs. Butler/Mrs. Taziker 

Class 7 Mrs. Butler/Mrs. Taziker Class 10 Mrs. Inglis 

Class 8 Miss. Job Class 9 Mr. Coughlin/Mr. Neal 

Class 9 Mr. Coughlin/Mr. Owen Class 11 Mrs. Ross/Mr. Owen 

Class 10 Mrs. Inglis Class 12 Mrs. McDowall 
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St. Bridget’s Chess Success 

We recently entered the Merseyside CSC chess competition as St Georges hall after its 2-year 

hiatus. We took teams to compete in the U11, U10 and U9 age categories. It was an enjoyable day 

where all of the children represented our school values wonderfully. By the end of the competition 

both the U11 and U9 teams came out with the gold medals and a trophy. We were also delighted 

to see some past pupils win the U18 trophy.  The chess grandmaster who was present commented 

on how impressed he was with the success that St. Bridget’s continues to have in this competition. 

 

A book to celebrate the Platinum Jubilee 

Last week we received 390 books to share with all of the children in school to celebrate the 

Platinum Jubilee.  As we have over 433 children I will ensure that every family has a copy of the 

book and we will send these out on Friday. 

 

Reminder - Visiting classes to have a look at books on Tuesday 12th July 3.30pm-4.30pm 

 

Polite reminders 

• Please ensure that your child is respectful when walking through the church yard after 

school. I will be reminding the children about this in school as well. 

• I would ask that you remain careful with your parking in the local area.  I know it is tempting 

to pull up on pavements occasionally, but this does cause friction with neighbours and does 

cause a hazard for families and children arriving or leaving school.  I have asked the local 

PCSO to review parking around school and provide advice to parents where needed. 

 

Thursday 21st July - Additional holiday (1 day) for Queens Diamond Jubilee 

 

Thank you for your ongoing support, 

 
Neil Le Feuvre 


